
 

 

 
 

Wednesday 3rd May 2023  

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

There will be a mobile farm visiting the children in Foundation Stage 
on 20th June 2023 to support our current topic on farm animals and 
life cycles.   

There will be a variety of animals visiting school and children will have 
the opportunity to pet them.  Please let your child’s teacher know if 
your child is allergic to any animal. 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £6 to go towards the 
cost of the visit. 

This contribution would need to be in school by Friday 12th May 2023. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Foundation Stage Team. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 


